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In recent months, New Jersey employers have faced important compliance updates, most notably the state’s
new pay transparency law, which took effect June 1, 2025. The law requires disclosure of pay ranges and
benefits in job postings and sets new rules for promotional opportunities, with penalties for noncompliance.
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